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JUNE 17, 2018 

     

(St. John XXIII)
To all the fathers in the world: we sincerely greet, thank and 
salute you on this very special day! We could never thank 
you enough for the gift of life, the silent and hidden 
sacrifices and the gentle but firm affection and love you have 
for us!

On this day, we would like to entrust you to the 
intercession of St. Joseph, the foster father of Our Lord. May 
you all strive to be holy Christian fathers, always present 
beside your wife and your children, to faithfully love, 
protect, sustain, strengthen, educate, correct and provide for 
them, with an authentic Christian wisdom, strong arms, 
resolute will and firm but gentle 
heart, wanting always the best, and 
the true earthly and heavenly 
happiness for your wife and children. 
This we ask God the Father, model of 
all fathers in the world, from whom 
all fatherhood on earth comes.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------.

Thousands of charitable organizations are being denied 
funding through the Canada Summer Jobs program. The 
federal government has introduced a litmus test. To qualify 
for funding, organizations must agree with the Liberal 
Government on issues such as abortion and gender 
expression. This has impacted more than 150 jobs and more 
than $1 million in funding in the Archdiocese of Toronto 
alone. Across Canada 1,500 groups had their applications 
rejected this year vs. 126 in 2017. 

Cardinal Collins invites you to write to your federal 
Member of Parliament to respectfully express your concerns. 
Visit www.savesummerjobs.ca to send a message to your 
MP, a process that will take less than 3 minutes. You can 
also donate at the same site to support those organizations 
impacted by the new application guidelines.

There will be a second collection for ‘Save the Summer 
Jobs’ on Saturday, June 23rd and Sunday, June 24th

Masses.  Please give generously.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

Members of the parishes of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 
and Our Lady of Good Health gathered together 
last Sunday with officers of the Knights of 
Columbus for an initiation ceremony to 
inaugurate the establishing of a new combined 
council to serve the needs of our parish 

communities.
For more than a century, the Knights of Columbus have 

provided important help to Catholic parishes and parishioners 
through their many charitable works not only in North 
America but also internationally. Knights are committed to 
building a community of faith, and membership offers a good 

opportunity to serve the Church and develop spiritually 
through service and leadership. As a Knight, you are backed 
by a band of brothers in the quest of becoming a better 
Catholic man.

If you are currently a member of another council, we ask 
you seriously to consider transferring your membership to 
our new council in order to give your support to future of our 
community.

You can find more information about the Knights at 
www.kofc.org and https://ontariokofc.ca.  For more 
information regarding this venture please contact: Jude 
Aloysius at 416-569-5833 or Hamilton Wiltshire at 647-228-
4810.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------.

Each year The Society of 
Saint Vincent de Paul,
provides a camp 
experience for eligible 
girls, ages 5 to 13, who 
may not otherwise have 
such an opportunity.  
Families experiencing 

financial or domestic hardship may contact Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul at 647-428-2880 to determine their 
eligibility.  Volunteers will visit and assess eligibility. Each 
camper’s holiday is subsidized through the generous support 
of parishes in the Archdiocese of Toronto.  
Marygrove Camp for girls (ages 5 to 13) is located on 
Georgian Bay near Penetang, Ontario and operates for the 
months of July & August. 
Camp Ozanam Camp for boys (ages 6 to 13) is 
located on Deer Lake, north of Huntsville, 
Ontario and operates for the month of August.

Please call early to secure a space. You may 
visit our website for more information at 
www.stvdptoronto.org
-------------------------------------------------------------------------.

Thank you to everyone for making our Pasta 
dinner a success - to those who sold tickets,
those who helped to set up, those who donated 
food and those who were involved with 
preparation.   We could not have done it 
without your time and talents.   To our Parish 

Family, thank you so much for your support for this event.   It 
was wonderful to have over 75 people in attendance.  With 
everyone’s efforts, we were able to make just over $1,300.  

As you know, it will cost approximately $84,000 to have the 
stained glass windows repaired.  We will be looking for your 
support with other upcoming events in order to make this 
happen.  Also, please consider making a donation for the 
windows.   We have had a few generous donations already but 
this is nowhere near our target.  Envelopes are available at the 
back of the Church if you wish to make a donation.   Please 
remember to put your name and envelope number on it and then 
either place it in the collection at Mass or drop it in the candle 
money box located in the Sacristy.   

Once again, thank you!

                                            ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Monday June 18
12:05 pm † Robert [Bobby] Flood

requested by Mary Flood

Tuesday June 19
12:05 pm All Deceased Members of the Leonila 

De Lara family
requested by Armor & Nila De Lara

Wednesday June 20
12:05 pm

Thursday June 21
St Aloysius Gonzaga, Religious
9:30 am School Mass
12:05 pm

Friday June 22
St Paulinus of Nola, Bishop; Sts John fisher, Bishop, 
and Thomas More, Martyrs
12:05 pm † Arcely Briones

requested by the Briones & Patacsil families

Saturday June 23
9:00 am

5 pm † Alice Farrell
requested by Mary Leithwood

Sunday June 24
The Nativity of St John the Baptist
9 am † Rosalina Hipolito

requested by the Llarenas family

11 am † Hazel Pereira
requested by the Pereira Family

-------------------------------------------------------------------------.

In partnership with Catholic Family Service agencies and 
six parishes in Peel Region and Simcoe County, ShareLife is 
funding a pilot project that connects trained volunteers with 
isolated and lonely seniors. Volunteers cultivate 
relationships by conducting home visits, making 
phone calls, and linking seniors with community 
resources. Through your generosity, ShareLife is 
connecting these seniors with the support they 
need.

Please make a sacrificial gift to ShareLife through your 
parish or sharelife.org. Deadline is July 31st, 2018.

We thank all those who have donated.

FRIDAY, JUNE 29TH AT 7:30 PM 
The Music Ministry will be having a benefit concert at 

our Parish to raise money, to rescue and 
restore our beautiful stained glass 
windows.  

Our Children and Senior Choir will be 
performing along with special guests and 

maybe some priests too …..   

Join us! Tickets will be available for sale after all 
weekend Masses or at the Parish office.

----------------------------------------------------------------------.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our 
Seniors within our Parish for sharing their gifts of wisdom, 
leadership and presence with our community.  Borrowing 
from the words of St. Paul: “ I thank my God every time I 
remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, I always pray 
with joy because of your partnership in the gospel from the 
first day until now, being confident of this, that he who began 
a good work in you will carry it on to completion until the 
day of Christ Jesus.” (Philippians 1: 3-6)

Keeping in mind that we are celebrating Seniors this month 
maybe each of us could start something new by inviting a 
Senior neighbour or friend to join you at Mass or at one of 
the many events published in this bulletin.   If you don’t 

know any Seniors then our challenge for you in this month of 
June is to do an act of kindness for a parishioner or 
neighbour.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------

Advisory Group   
Thank you so much to those who gave generously of their 
time on Monday, June 11th to share their ideas and give 
feedback and direction for the Ministry with Maturing 
Adults.  As we planned for next year’s activities there was 

much energy and hope for all the possibilities.  Stayed tune 
for a calendar of events starting in September. 

Save the Date:  MONDAY, JUNE 25th

Please join us for our June Social which 
will be our last Social until September.   
Invite a friend to join you for Mass and then the Social in the 
Church Hall.  All are welcome.  Let the celebration of our 
feast day continue as we share stories and memories of our 
experience of life at Immaculate Heart of Mary.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------.

Music at the 11 am Mass 
Entrance:  #924  As We Gather at Your Table

Offertory:  #666  Hidden Here before Me / Adoro Te Devote
Communion: #1028  You Satisfy the Hungry Heart

Closing:  #745  Father, We Thank You, Who Have Planted
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